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I submit my testimony in opposition to SB 201.  This bill would make it harder for all 

registered voters to vote.  As a state we have won awards as a state for our system 

that empowers people to vote.  We often have the highest turnout of any state in our 

country. 

   I for one, due to my disability can not make it to an inperson voting location.  I like 

having the ability to sit down with my voters phamphlet and working on my ballat.   

   I also want to note that county clerks have looked into non-citizens voting in our 

state and the records show that the number of in eligable voters are very low. 

 

Sincerely, 

Charlene McCreight 


